
COUNCIL – 21 FEBRUARY 2019

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting 
held on 5 February 2019

E/18/110   Social Care, Health and Housing Fees & Charges 2019/20 

The Executive considered a report from the Deputy Leader and Executive Member 
for Corporate Resources setting out the revised Social Care, Health and Housing 
fees and charges for 2019/20.  The Executive Member drew attention to the 
recommendation from the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee.

The Executive Member for Adults, Social Care and Housing Operations advised that 
she had made a commitment to investigate residents’ concerns regarding the fees 
and charges that were over the inflation rate and where it was proposed that 
subsidies should be stopped.

Reason for decision:  To enable the Council to agree the fees and charges for 
2019/20 as part of delivering a balanced budget for 2019/20.

RECOMMENDED to Council:

1. that the fees and charges prices for 2019/20, as set out in Appendices A 
and B to the Executive report, be approved; and

2. that the new fees and charges for 2019/20, as set out in Appendix C to the 
Executive report, be approved.


